
 

  

We have had a fun-filled and action-packed year in 

Eagle Class! Here are some examples of our learning! 

In the Autumn Term, the children became Romans! We explored the impact of the 

Roman Empire on Britain and stepped into the sandals of both Romans and Celts. 

Our trip to Fort Nelson was a highlight - meeting Roman soldiers and Celtic villagers 

(actors!) before deciding: would you live under Roman rule or stay Celtic?



In Autumn 2, our topic was Cracking Contraptions, where we 

explored the world of STEM! We visited Winchester Science 

Museum and got stuck into hands-on experiments, discovering 

how things work. Back at school, we had great fun programming 

robots, testing our designs and learning how to think like real 

engineers and inventors! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 



 

 

In the Spring Term, we stepped 

into the world of Macbeth - full of 

mystery, ambition and dark deeds! 

We created dramatic artwork and 

powerful writing, bringing the 

story and its characters to life. 

Using watercolours, we painted 

eerie, atmospheric landscapes, and 

with chalk pastels we illustrated 

haunting dagger scenes. We even 

wrote our own creepy witches' 

spell poems! 

 

We had an unforgettable time on our residential to Runways End! We challenged ourselves 

with caving, climbing, shooting, and canoeing. We even built our own fires, toasted 

marshmallows, and danced joyfully around the campfire. It was an adventure filled with 

laughter, teamwork, and memories that we’ll treasure for a long time! 

 



 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 In the Summer Term, we travelled back in time to learn all about World War Two. We had 

great fun becoming evacuees—All aboard! - and imagining what life was like for children 

during the war. We built our own model Anderson shelters and got stuck into some ‘make 

do and mend’ by sewing our very own sock monkeys! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We’ve really enjoyed our time in Year Six—it’s been a busy and exciting year! In 

our final summer half, we enjoyed a trip to the D-Day Museum which we loved! 

We had fun learning how to ride BMX bikes and performing our own tricks! 


